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Hi,
We are a family based in Rocky Hill, CT.

We have been using telehealth for speech therapy sessions for our child through Speakology, LLC after
the pandemic started about 4 months ago.

It has been an absolute life saver to be able to continue therapy for our kid while both parents are
working.
It has also helped our child improve speech skills over the past few months.

With the trajectory of the pandemic uncertain , we are not inclined to have in office visits in near future.
We would be depending on Tele health services for this very essential healthcare need of our child so
she can grow up to be a productive US Citizen.

We fully support extending and continuing telehealth services for our child.

Thanks
Manas Ranjan Kar
860-899-4338

Thanks,

Manas Ranjan Kar
860-899-4338
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